
My name is Marilyn Kiedrowski and I reside in District 27. I would like to share my 
concern over the language on page 5, lines 15-21 that refer to the definition of money. 
This language appears to pave the way for Central Bank Digital Currencies which will 
lead to unprecedented levels of power for the federal government. We should do the 
opposite and preemptively ban CBDC’s and protect North Dakotans from the ideological 
micromanagement of their hard-earned money by a corrupt federal government. We 
could become like China where all our actions are controlled and our individual human 
rights are taken away. 
 


